
 

 
 
The following is a Company Announcement issued by HUDSON MALTA P.L.C., a company 
registered under the laws of Malta with company registration number C 83425 (hereinafter 
the ‘Company’), pursuant to the Listing Rules issued by the Listing Authority. 
 
 
Quote 
 
 

COVID-19 
 
The Company makes reference to the unfolding Covid-19 pandemic and informs its 
bondholders and stakeholders that the Hudson Group is taking all measures within its control 
to mitigate the unavoidable adverse impacts of this extraordinary situation on its business and 
operations. 
 
The Hudson Group is giving and shall continue to give utmost priority to the wellbeing of its 
employees and customers, while focusing on implementing proactive measures in the interest 
of the Group’s business. The Hudson Group’s executive management team is monitoring the 
situation on an on-going basis to ensure that it is in a position to take all necessary actions to 
mitigate as much as possible the negative impact on the Group’s business. 
 
The Hudson Group has rigorously abided by, and will continue to abide by, all directives issued 
by the competent authorities in the interest of the general public. 
 
While it is premature to estimate the impact of the Covid-19 pandemic on the Group’s financial 
performance for the current year, the Group’s executive committee and finance team are 
monitoring all aspects of its operations and financial performance in order that details on the 
Group’s future financial expectations can and will be made available by means of company 
announcements as and when an element of certainty and stability returns across the markets. 
 
 
Unquote 
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Dr Luca Vella  
Company Secretary  
14th March 2020 
 


